
 
 
 

ESQUIMALT VILLAGE DEVELOPMENT SITE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

 
 

 
 

Announcing an opportunity to acquire and develop 
an attractive mixed use, high density, development 
site in the heart of the oceanfront community of 
Esquimalt.  

The Corporation of the Township of Esquimalt has 
assembled a development site of about 87,000 
square feet for a mixed use, high density, urban 
development project. The Township wants the 
development project to help strengthen the Town 
Centre and catalyze further development in the area.  
The development project in envisioned to include 
residential, retail, and office space, a new library, and 
high quality, urban character open spaces.  

The Township has issued a Request For Proposals 
(RFP) which is available for downloading at BC Bid 
at www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca (click on “Browse for Bid 

Opportunities or Bid Results”, then “Browse Opportunities 
by Organization”, and search for “Corporation of the 

Township of Esquimalt” postings).  

Proposals are due by 1:00pm on  
Thursday, December 10, 2015 
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